
Fingal County Council  

Notice to Mariners No. 06/2023  

- Remediation works on Loughshinny harbour wall. 

 

Fingal County Council shall carry out remediation of the back side of Loughshinny harbour 

wall. 

Skippers, Owners and recreational boaters of all boats navigating within Skerries harbour are 

hereby notified that Donnelly Engineering, the Contractor commences works on 

Loughshinny harbour and therefore it is a construction site since October 16 onwards. Once 

work begun the site is under the exclusive control of the appointed contractor, and subject to 

the Health and Safety at Work Act and even Fingal County Council will need a permission 

from the contractor to access it. The Contractor shall keep his storage containers and a digger 

(an excavator) on the pier for the duration of works of about 8 weeks if all going well weather 

permitting and unexpected circumstances excluded. The work includes the remediation of the 

harbour wall from the outer side of the wall. We shall keep in touch and will do our best to 

allow the fishermen in / out the pier during this period as far as safe and practically possible. 

Skippers, owners and recreational boaters should ensure that the contents of this notice are 

made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be 

found on the website https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours . 

 

 

Captain Oleksiy Kirdoglo 

Fingal County Council Harbourmaster 

https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours

